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Hi Maximiliano, 

we would like to inform you, that due to current work at BEANR 869 terminal, it has been decided that 
SAFRAN vessels are going to move to BEANR PSA 913 

 Changes: 

• Permanent change of terminal in Antwerp from BEANR869 to BEANR913  
o Same window as today 

First effective vessel:  

• CAP SAN AUGUSTIN 0EWEJS1MA, calling Antwerp on 23/March, (CAP SAN 
TAINARO already calling BEANR913 based on contingency change)  

Cargo contingency: 

• Export cargo to be loaded ex BEANT913 instead  
• Import cargo to be discharged in BEANT913 instead 

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 


